
Stratford Road Elementary School Site-Based 

May 18, 2021 

 

 

Attendance:  Alison Clark, Andrew Paskal, Michelle LaLima, Marissa Pammer, Jessica 

Wyttenbach, Lisa Razon, Christina Ottati, Dino Giammalva, Kristen Durante 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 am via Zoom  

 

New Business/Previous Meeting Follow-Up Items: 

 

Andrew Paskal inquired about the return of the hoops for basketball outside.   Alison 

Clark responded that a work order has previously been put in.  She has followed up and 

will continue to. 

 

Andrew Paskal inquired about any upcoming summer construction projects.  Dino 

responded that there are plans for Fire Alarm upgrades, including doors and smoke heads.  

There may also be some classroom tile replacement although this is unsure at this time. 

 

Andrew Paskal inquired if the Summer Special Education program and the new Summer 

program will be held at Stratford Road.  Alison Clark responded that the Summer Special 

Education program will again be held in our building.  The location of the newly 

established Summer program is to be determined.  Mrs. Pammer, PTA President, inquired 

how these programs would impact the summer tours and other programs for this summer 

that the Board of Education and Central Administration have discussed.  Dr. Clark 

responded that this is still being established and worked out.  

 

In Person Events: 

 

Our Kindergarten orientation went well.  Alison thanked everyone for their assistance. 

 

Kindergarten screening will be held June 28, 29, and 30th.   It will be In-Person and there 

will be a canvas for interested staff.  Alison Clark will be requesting nine (9) staff 

members per day. 

 

Our next large in-person event will be Grade 4 Moving Up.  Dr. Clark has met with 

fourth grade teachers and will continue with meetings.   

 

Band rehearsals (by class) have also begun in the auditorium with safety protocols.  

 

Re-Opening Updates: 

 

The re-opening committee has met several times since our last meeting and will continue 

to meet.  At this point the committee has pivoted towards a 7-12 focus.   

 



Jessica Wyttenbach inquired if the original, full, re-opening committee will be 

reconvened.  At this point Dr. Clark is unsure.  She mentioned Jessica should also speak 

with the PCT and that Alison always advocates for elementary issues and concerns.   

 

Today there will be the meeting of a new committee.   This is the Federal Relief Funds 

Steering Committee.  It’s comprised of members of Central Administration, 

Administration, Parents, and Faculty at each level.   They will be discussing how to use 

Federal funds the district is receiving.   

 

2021 Reflections and 2022 Focus 

 

This is our final meeting of the 2021.  We briefly reflected on our accomplishments and 

focuses from this year.  One focus/accompushment has been the establishment of a more 

robust student leadership program.   This will remain a goal and focus area when we 

reconvene in 2022.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:47 am.  This was our final meeting of the year.  

 

Respectfully submitted:  Andrew Paskal 

 

 


